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March 30, 2013

Dr. David Grant

Chairman, Texas Council of Faculty Senates

Arizona State University

188 Oak Street

Tucson, Arizona 80303

Dear Dr. Grant:


Thank you for the invitation to speak at your banquet next week.  I very much enjoyed attending the banquet last year and would be honored to speak at this year’s event.


Per your request, I am enclosing for your review a copy of our financial plan.


Please have your office contact my assistant at (979) 458-6000 to finalize the arrangements for this meeting.






Sincerely,






John Sharp
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Enclosure

cc:
Members, Board of Regents


Chief Executive Officers


Ms. Jane Doe


Mr. John Garner
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